RE: SB 210

I vehemently oppose SB 210. Vote-by-Mail works beautifully in Oregon. It is
safe, reliable, and enables everyone in the state to vote easily, taking time
to research the ballot and be informed voters. It has excellent safeguards.

This effort to limit voting to in-person, only, represents a huge step
backward in voting access and would present a huge burden to rural and
disabled voters. It appears to be nothing more than an attempt to reduce
opportunities to vote. Reprehensible.

Please do not support SB 210.



